ST. PRAYAG PUBLIC SCHOOL
H-4/5,PITAMPURA,DELHI-110034

DATE- 03.08.22

Dear Parents

As you know that we are celebrating 75th year of
Independence ( Azadi ka Amrit Mahotsava) this year, as such it has
become our duty to celebrate by hosting our National Flag on top of
our house to make it a great national festival. You are also requested to
please make it more popular amongst friends and relatives to
celebrate, ' Har Ghar Tiranga' campaign .Please have a selfie with your
family members with flag and upload ‘on the portal

"https://harghartiranga.com."
Thanks and Regards
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